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To:  RDA Steering Committee 
From: Renate Behrens, Europe Region representative 
Subject: Revision of RDA 3.4.5 Extent of Text 

 
 
 
 
 
EURIG - Editorial Committee thanks RSC Rare Materials Working Group for this proposal.  
 
EURIG members and national committees submitted comments to the DNB wiki which were 
discussed by the Editorial Committee in series of web meetings during September. 
 
 
EURIG – Editorial Committee agrees with the proposal. 
 
We agree with the changes to 3.4.5.2-5. It was noted that the issues addressed here overlap with 
the focus of 6JSC/ALA/Discussion/5. The changes with regard to pagination and foliation already 
being taken forward may reduce the level of complexity in this area for all types of resources, not 
only rare and early printed ones. 
 
The discussion to RSC/RareWG/1 should be taken into account.  
 
 


